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15 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been an exciting few weeks for us recently, welcoming several visitors into school who have 
asked to come and visit us to celebrate our many successes.  
 
Most Improved school! 
Last Friday Craig Tracey MP came to visit us at his request.  He had been notified by the Department 
for Education about our recent successes and wished to congratulate the children and staff.  He spoke 
to the children in their classes and answered their many questions about the life of an MP.  He 
congratulated the children in assembly on being the most improved school in his constituency and 
one of the most improved schools in the UK over the last three years.  We are so pleased that the 
hard work of the staff and pupils is acknowledged and we continue to build on our successes each 
day.  
 
Bedworth Lions – Tommy Competition Winners 
Today we welcomed the Bedworth Lions into assembly, again they came to celebrate our recent 
success with the homework entries for the Tommy statue.  Back in December we were very fortunate 
to have on loan the Tommy statue to commemorate the fallen from the local area during the World 
Wars.  The whole school was given an award for everyone’s efforts and we were lucky to receive a 
huge box of colouring pencils.  The three specially selected entries were Enva in Year 3 and Lucy 
and Darius both in Year 6.  Well done and thank you to everyone who took part in the competition.  
 
The children were fantastic role models, as always, for both of these visits and it did not go unnoticed 
with everyone praising the children for their manners and enthusiasm.  
 
Food for Life – Bronze Award 
We have recently been awarded the Food for Life Bronze Award.  Mrs Hanger and her SNAG (School 
Nutritional Action Group) have worked tirelessly over the last 18 months to reach the required 
standard for the award.  Two pupil representatives from each class, have been working with the school 
kitchen to make changes to the way dinners are served and to look at healthier choices on the school 
dinner menus.  All classes have been into the Hideout to spend time cooking healthy meals, and have 
learnt how to handle kitchen equipment safely and understand what healthy food choices are.  Believe 
it or not they are now already working towards their Silver Award – watch this space! 
 
Well done children on your continued hard work – and as I always say “‘hard work does bring its 
rewards” – you have made us all really proud.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Rees 
Headteacher   


